Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Request for Changes 08 NCAC 04 .0308 & .0309

From: Cox, Paul <paul.cox@ncsbe.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 11:38 AM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; SBOE_Grp - Legal <Legal@ncsbe.gov>
Subject: RE: Request for Changes 08 NCAC 04 .0308 & .0309

Hi Bill,
Thank you for the kind words.

Pursuant to GS 150B-21.13, the State Board of Elections is respectfully requesting the Commission to extend
the period of review for Rules 08 NCAC 04 .0308 and .0309, to place the rules on a future meeting agenda
when the agency’s rulemaking coordinator for these rules is able to attend. The agency’s rulemaking
coordinator is scheduled to be on leave September 15, 2022, the date currently set for the Commission’s
consideration of these rules.

Thank you for this consideration.

Best regards,

Paul Cox | General Counsel

NORTH CAROLINA STATE BOARD OF ELECTIONS
430 N SALISBURY STREET

RALEIGH, NC 27611

919.814.0700
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